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It’s Time To Review Your Employee Handbook
January 15, 2020 Atlanta

Mark Keenan was quoted in a Society for Human Resource Management
(SHRM) article, “It’s Time to Review Your Employee Handbook,”
regarding the new year being a good time for human resource
professionals to review their employee handbook and make changes.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/time-to-review-your-employee-handbook-.aspx

